
 
Bringing hope and healing to the missing and their families through 

crisis intervention, prevention, and community education. 
 

 

 

 

October 1, 2022 
 
Dear Community Partner: 
 
I would like to offer you the opportunity to support Texas Center for the Missing (TCM) – Houston’s 
Amber Alert AND Silver Alert Provider – by becoming an Event Partner for the 2023 Follow the Yellow 
Brick Road―There’s No Place Like Home Gala.   
 
The Follow the Yellow Brick Road Gala will take place on March 25, 2023, at Hotel Zaza-Museum 
District.  The Gala will feature a Wine Pull.  All funds raised will support TCM’s family reunification efforts 
to bring missing at-risk children and endangered adults home.   
 
You can aid in these life-saving programs by donating a bottle (or more) of wine!   
 
Or, you can make a cash donation so TCM can purchase a bottle of wine for you!  For cash donations, you 
can easily use TCM’s secure online payment page by selecting “Wine Pull Sponsor:”  
https://online.centerforthemissing.org/gala-underwriting-opportunities. 
 
TCM’s mission is to bring hope and healing to the missing and their families through crisis intervention, 
prevention, and community education.  Your participation will ensure TCM can continue to help bring 
home missing children like 15-year-old Caleb: 
 

“My name is Caleb.  Back in January, I ran away from home.  You … helped find me and for that I am so grateful.  I am 
drug and alcohol free now and the relationship I have with my parents is better than it ever has been.  I wanted to personally 

thank you for all the help you did to find me.” 
 
I will be collecting wine donations or you can drop off your donation at Texas Center for the Missing (2500 
Bolsover Street, Houston, 77005).  We are asking that all wine gifts be delivered by March 10, 2023, 
and have a fair market value of $75 or more. 
 
Please call 713.986.3542 to coordinate delivery or if you have any questions about the Follow the Yellow 
Brick Road Gala or the Wine Pull. 
 
Thank you again for your thoughtful consideration of this request. 
 
With all my gratitude: 
 

 
 
John McNamee, CEO 

https://online.centerforthemissing.org/gala-underwriting-opportunities

